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Dear Parents- 

Happy July! As you gather and celebrate 
the 4th this weekend, may you be healthy, 
safe, and grateful for all the blessings we 
enjoy in our country. It is a wonderful 
time to help our children understand how 
blessed we are and to teach them to be 
grateful to all who have sacrificed for us. 
God Bless America! 

This week has been a busy one with Totus 
Tuus at our parish and school. I hope that 
all the students who took part in the week 
have been enriched by the experience. 
Growing in the faith and in our love of 
the Lord is always a good thing! 

As our new administrative assistant has 
begun her work, Amanda has begun to 
scrub our current database. Please make 
sure you are notifying school of any 
change of address, email, or phone 
numbers. We want to make sure we have 
the most up-to-date contact information 
for you. If you want to send in an update, 
you can send it to arauenhorst@dmcs.cc . 
Thank you for your attention to this 
matter. 

As the calendar turns to July, we get busy 
making beginning of the year plans. We 
have made some edits to our dress code. 
Please see the most updated version 
attached to this newsletter. We will be 

holding our gently used uniform give away 
the week of July 26-30th. We will accept used 
clothing to give away the week of July 19-23rd. 
You may drop clothing off Monday through 
Friday between 7:30-3:30. If that doesn’t 
work for you, give us a call and we will make 
something work. Thank you for sharing your 
gently used uniform clothing! 

When you receive this eNews, I will be 
enjoying my annual week at the lake with my 
family. I am the youngest of eight and we 
have all gathered for the same week, at the 
same lake resort for the last 32 years. It has 
been a wonderful opportunity to watch our 
children grow up and enjoy the feeling of 
being next door neighbors. Now that my dad 
is 88 and my mom has been gone for 14 
years, I cherish it even more knowing that, 
like all things, it will eventually come to and 
end. Through the last year, the things that 
really matter have been highlighted for me 
and I want and need to take the time to enjoy 
them. I hope you are finding time to make 
memories and enjoy moments with your 
family. Your children will grow faster than 
you could ever imagine and before you know 
it, they will be on to the next chapter of their 
lives. Take some time to enjoy them today! 

Until next week- 

Many Blessings- 

Mrs. Ashley 

 Dates to Remember 

June 28-

July 2 

Robotics Camp (ends July 1) 

Totus Tuus 

July 5-8 Summer Academic Intervention 

July 12-15 Summer Academic Intervention 

July 21-

Aug. 6 

Gym closed for refinishing 

Aug. 4 PAWS Meeting 

Aug. 9-20 Band Camp 

SCHOLARSHIP GALA  

Thank you to all those who tuned into our Scholarship 

Gala on June 18th and donated in any way, whether 

through the Silent Auction or through direct donations. 

Together we have raised over $46,000 toward our goal 

of $65,000! There is still time to give by going to our 

website and clicking the “Donate” button. No donation is 

too small. Please consider helping us reach our goal—

our students are depending on your generosity. 
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